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Who should take BALOO? 

The BSA requires that you have at least one BALOO-trained adult on every Cub Scout den or pack overnight outdoor event. 
That includes pack camping and Webelos den overnighters. A  BALOO-trained leader should be at any overnighter regardless 
of whether it is a pack, district or council event. Having at least one BALOO-trained adult will make your Cub Scouts’ camping 
experience as awesome as it can be. 
 

Why should I take BALOO? 

Leaders who complete BALOO training are better prepared to plan pack den or pack overnight events. You’ll learn how to make 
camping activities and outings fun. You’ll discover how to keep your Cub Scouts safe and entertained. And you’ll learn how to 
plan an event that’s rooted firmly in Cub Scouting’s principles. Successful experiences in the outdoors make Cub Scouts — and 
their parents — more likely to keep coming back. 
 

How do I take BALOO? 

BALOO consists of two components: online and hands-on. You’ll need to complete both — in order — to qualify as a “Trained” 
Cub Scout outdoor leader and receive the BALOO recognition patch. 
 

1. Online component: The online portion of BALOO is available 24/7 on the BSA Learn Center. Just log in to My.Scouting.org to begin. The 
goal of the online portion is to make the best use of time to allow leaders to experience as much as possible during the practical hands-on 
training. 

2. Practical, hands-on component: This 1.5-day course is designed as an introduction to the Cub Scout outdoor program for leaders interested 
in adding a camping component to their Pack activities. 

 

Join Us For the ‘Hands On Component’ of Baloo Training! 
Please join us for Basic Adult Leader Outdoor Orientation (BALOO) training session on Friday, May 11, 2018 beginning at 
6:30PM and ending at 11:30AM Saturday, May 11, 2018.  Bring your tent, water bottle, sleeping bag, daypack, flashlight, mess 
kit, and your appetite  
 

For questions or Anthony Schuft at Anthony.Schuft@lmdbsa.org 
 

Registration 

www.lmdbsa.org/Baloo 

All Scouters and Parents are welcome to attend this training class. 
Please select your district when registering. 

 
 
 

May 11-12, 2018 
Baker Park – Half Moon Campsite 

Baker Park Rd, Maple Plain, MN 55359 

BALOO stands for Basic Adult Leader Outdoor Orientation. 
It’s the introductory training Cub Scout leaders should 
complete before taking Cub Scouts on an overnight camping 
trip. Recent updates to this two- part course make the 
content more impactful, useful and convenient. The new 
BALOO combines the previous BALOO and a course 
called Outdoor Leader Skills for Webelos Leaders, or OWL. 
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